MINUTES FOR BOARD OF ALDERMEN SPECIAL MEETING
JANUARY 23, 2024
5:00 PM

The following elected officials were present: Mayor Beaty, Alderman Cloninger, Alderman
Milton, and Alderman Withers. Alderman Cearley and Alderman Martin were absent.

The following Staff members were present: Maria Stroupe, Town Manager; Robbie Walls,
Police Chief; Willie Smith, Electric Director; Jonathan Newton, Finance Director; Bill Trudnalk,
Public Works Director; Tom Hunn, Town Attorney; Earl Withers III, Fire Chief, Lindsey
Tysinger, Planner; Paul Gibson, Electric Supervisor; Dusty Haney, Assistant Fire Chief; Zack
Foreman, Assistant Public Works Director; Sarah Ballard, HR Director/Town Clerk; and Ben
Blackburn, Interim Town Manager.

Mayor Beaty called the meeting to order at 5:00pm and introduced two representatives from the
DOT.

The Board, the DOT Reps, and Town Citizens discussed the issues that are occurring with
stoplights and other DOT roads throughout the Town,

At the conclusion, the DOT Reps said they would look into these issues and report back to Town
Staff and suggested the Citizens should fill out a DOT form with their complaints and issues and
send them all to the head engineer with the DOT system.

Alderman Withers made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Alderman Milton and carried
unanimously (5:43).

Hayley Beaty, Mayor Sarah Hamrick Ballard, Town Clerk




